Date 27/04/2024
Dear Parents 
We are pleased to announce that the 1st admission list for the upcoming academic year is out on 27th March 2024. 
Kindly check the list to see if your child's name has been included.  List can be viewed on the school notice board from 8am to 2pm . 
Childre must have a PEN number for admission. Please ensure that you wards has one at time of admission.
 You will get phone call from school for further proceedings.  
Your child's future begins here, and we look forward to welcoming them into our school community.
Regards 
Air Force School Panchwati

